
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/20/2016 3:14:27 PM

Subject: RE: Funds for new Safe Place website

I don’t imagine there is. Let’s let this float.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 3:13 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Adams, Chaney

Subject: FW: Funds for new Safe Place website
 
Bex - weird question here, but do you have any guidance?
 
From: Darren R. Botelho [mailto:drbotelho@sbgtv.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 3:01 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Funds for new Safe Place website
 
Hi Brian-
 
Is there any legislation or other plans in the works to fund advertising for the new Safe Place SC website Gov. Haley 
unveiled today?
 
Please advise.
 
Thanks,
 
Darren Botelho
Upstate Reporter
News 13 ABC – WLOS / WMYA
Mobile: 828-777-1498
Email: darrenbotelho@wlos.com
Twitter: @DarrenWLOS
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